
We will be happy 
to answer your questions!

 Please register to receive the invitation link
 by writing a short e-mail to 

Kathrin Plitzko:  plitzko@uni-wuppertal.de

Tue,

 July 1 , st

3.30 pm 

 (CET)

You consider studying in Germany and applying for the
Bachelor’s programme Sustainable Chemistry in Wuppertal but
you still have questions? We got you covered: We cordially invite
you to join our online webinar where we will introduce you to our
study programme and studying in Wuppertal. 

(Online meeting details will be send shortly before the webinar)
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